
-------- Original message -------- 

From: Robin <redington2@sbcglobal.net>  

Date:  

To: dave <dave@decorativecreteworx.com>  

Subject: Re: Article from Concrete Network  

 

Hey Dave,  

 

Got your email but I couldn't get your attachment to load, at least from my IPad.  Did go to the 

website and found the article.  How awesome is that article.  Clearly the author liked the Harlans 

floor as much as we all do!  The compliments are more than well deserved.  I feel so lucky to 

have found you to do our floor; Not only because of how good your work is, but also for having 

the opportunity to spend some time with such nice people with integrity and pride in their 

work.    My husband and I glanced at your website tonight and noticed the picture from our 

house.  We can't wait to get the house finished up so we can show it off to our friends.  In fact 

John said after we get moved in maybe we can find the money to do our porches outside.   

Thank you again for being such a bright spot in our endeavor to build our home. 

Robin Edington 

 

 

Sent from my iPad 
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